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SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

 

PTA BREAK THE RULES DAY-FRI 14TH MAY 

Look out for photographs on seesaw and the 

school website of children taking part in our 

break the rules day.  We raised an amazing £351 

for PTA funds.  Thank you everyone!  

RETURNING 

CUPS/SHIELDS 

Any cups and shields that 

were not returned at the 

end of last year should be 

returned to school as 

soon as possible.  Prizes 

will be given out in class 

bubbles at the end of 

June.   

  

**PTA – T-SHIRTS** 
Please IGNORE THE T-

SHIRT ORDER FORMS 

THAT WERE SENT HOME 

ON THURSDAY.  They 

now do not need to be 

returned as the parents on 

the PTA committee 

decided today that they 

are now going to gift a t-

shirt to each child rather 

than asking you to pay for 

them.  Anyone who has 

already sent in money will 

have it returned next 

week. When we get the 

sample t-shirts we will 

size them for each child in 

school.  
 

 

 

RETIREMENT 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Heggarty has 

decided to retire from teaching at the end of 

August, having taught our senior pupils at 

Garryduff for 33 years.  

As a school we would like to give Miss Heggarty a 

gift on behalf of children, parents and school 

staff to recognise her hard work, dedication and 

commitment to every child she has taught in 

Garryduff.  If you would like to contribute 

towards this gift please send it to school by 

Friday 11th June at the latest.   

We intend to make a presentation to Miss 

Heggarty at the end of June.  Unfortunately, at 

this stage, our guidance is that we are still not 

permitted to have events with parents and friends 

attending.  We haven’t finalised the format of this 

presentation but we will document Miss Heggaty’s 

retirement presentation on seesaw and on our 

website.  We will keep this under review and if 

things change, we will alter our plans accordingly.   

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

OUTSTANDING MILK MONEY 

There are still a number of families who haven’t paid milk money for this term.  

The cost of milk for this term is £11.34 for P1-3;  £12.39 for P4-7.  If you 

haven’t paid please forward this to school as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

 
  


